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Sep 30   Jack Degruchy; Where Are We? 

Oct 7    Curtis Langfort, Interior Health Food Systems 
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LAST WEEK’S ZOOM MEETING 
 
 

 
 

www.dropbox.com/t/buS3xQ9rp51CkVDf 

 

SIGNS SIGNS EVERYWHERE 
THERE’S SIGNS 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

The October 2nd ‘Singing for Supper’ Food 
Drive is coming up soon.  

We will be at the Kelowna Superstore from 
9am – 3pm! 

Saturday October 2, 2021 

9:00 am – 11:00 am    Carola Spek – Art 
Gillan – Bob Lemon 

11:00 am – 1:00 pm    Lockie Bracken –- 
Mike McGee – John Mullock 

1:00 pm – 3:00 pm      Ron Becker – Tony 
Ibrahim - Peter Spek 

  

https://www.dropbox.com/t/buS3xQ9rp51CkVDf


 

 

 

Jack sent me some images that are thought 
provoking about our world. I’m not sure what 
the current statistics are but a part of me 
fears we haven’t made progress. All too often 
we substitute talk for action,   
 
Here are a couple of examples of what he 
sent me about knowing your world… 
 
 

 
Europe – blue is the consumption of gasoline; 
yellow is the production of gasoline 
 

 
Brazil – green is people living with less than 
$10 per month, yellow is people living with 
less than $100 per month, blue is people 
living with less than $1000 per month and the 
white stars are people living with more than 
$100,000 per month 
 
 
 
 

  

 
 
Munson Pond tree plant -  

SATURDAY, OOCTOBER 23rd - Rotary 

clubs are being involved in planting trees at 
the west end of Munson Pond. We have been 
given 40 Birch trees and they need to be 
planted this Fall. 

The City of Kelowna will dig the holes and we 
would then take the trees out of their pots, 
add some soil enhancement to the hole and 
plant the tree.  We anticipate that we should 
have about 25 volunteers to do this and the 
job should take about 3 hours.  

Let President Carola know if you would like to 
participate in this project. 



 

 

East Kelowna Hall – on September 26th, 
Bob lead a small work party to install a 
plaque at East Kelowna Hall to 
commemorate the renovation done there by 
RC Kelowna Capri and RC Kelowna 
(Downtown).  
 

 
Bob and Kathy Sawchuk with the new plaque 
behind them                         photo by Carola 
 

 
The plaque along with assortment of pictures 
from the event.                    Photos by Carola 
 

 
Rotary District 5060 Website – 
Rotarians need to make a habit of visiting this 
site on a regular basis.  

 
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/50005 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

RC Lake Country Fund Raiser - 
 

 
 
 
 
Rotary District Videos 
 

https://vimeo.com/rotary5060/videos 
 
There are new video Zoom recordings 
uploaded to the district Vimeo page 
frequently for your viewing pleasure. 

 
 
 
 

THIS WEEK’S REGULAR MEETING 

 
 Thursday, September 30, 2021 at 7 pm. 
 
As in the previous year, there will be a 
social period from 6:45 to 7 pm. 
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HUMOUR 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
GUEST SPEAKER 
 

 
 

 
Danielle Smith, Director of Resource 
Development 

 
Danielle Smith was our guest speaker at last 
week’s meeting and gave us an excellent 
presentation on Habitat for Humanity, its 
fund-raising efforts and the latest building that 
put together in Lake Country.  
 

 



 

 

 
ReStore is a major source of funds and 
materials for construction 

 

 
Construction team 

 

 
Latest Habitat for Humanity homes 

 
Danielle mentioned that they are always in 
need of volunteers either in the ReStore 
facility or working on the construction. Here is 
the weblink for people to sign up to 

volunteer, 

 

https://www.habitatforhumanityokanagan

.ca/volunteering/ 

 
For more information you can reach out to: 
 
Danielle Smith 
Director of Resource Development 
Habitat for Humanity Okanagan 
1793 Ross Rd,  

West Kelowna, BC V1Z 3E7 
778-755-4346 Ex 210 
resourcedevelopment@hfhokanagan.ca  
 
You can also make a donation at 
https://www.canadahelps.org/en/dn/41326 
 

 
 
 
GALLERY 
 

 
Thunder Kestrel by Shade of Shinon 
(Finland) - www.youtube.comuserMurajay 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Off on Another Adventure by Ron Becker 

(Canada) 

 

https://www.habitatforhumanityokanagan.ca/volunteering/
https://www.habitatforhumanityokanagan.ca/volunteering/
mailto:resourcedevelopment@hfhokanagan.ca
https://www.canadahelps.org/en/dn/41326
http://www.youtube.comusermurajay/


 

 

 
The Red Fan by Wicked Lola (UK) - 
www.etsy.comukshopTribalSpiritsArt 

 
 

 

 
 
ADVERTISING 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

  

 


